STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF CONSUMER PROTECTION

May 26, 2016

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

From the Office of John J. Suchy Bm 9 W

Division Director of Liquor Control

WHOLESALERS GRANTED AN EXTENSION OF DELIVERY FOR ALCOHOLIC LIQUOR PRODUCTS ORDERED
IN MAY 2016 BEYOND JUNE 3, 2016 AND EXTENDS SUCH DELIVERY THROUGH JUNE 6, 2016.

On March 29, 2016 the Liquor Control Commission approved a request allowing all Connecticut
wholesalers to deliver May ordered product through June 3, 2016.

At today’s meeting of the Liquor Control Commission, it extended the delivery date through June 6,
2016.

This is not an extension of ordering product, but rather an extension of date of delivery only.
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